
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 
December 21, 2021 
 
Report to the Board 
Board President Nadine Scodro welcomed everyone in attendance and recited one of 
the sections of the Oath of Office to affirm the board’s commitment. 
 

Update on Recent and Upcoming Events 

Winter Break   Dec 22, 2021-Jan 4, 2022         

Classes Resume   January 5, 2022          

PFA Meeting   January 5, 2022   6 p.m.   Central   

Finance and Facilities 
Committee   

January 11, 2022   6 p.m.   Central   

Board of Education 
Meeting   

January 18, 2022   7 p.m.   Central 
 

   

Student Artwork 
The artwork on display was provided by Palos East Elementary students.  

 

Happy Winter Break 

Board President Scodro wished everyone a Happy winter break on behalf of the 
Board. 


